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PRESS RELEASE
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE							   24th October 2016

The Stove Celebrates Halloween with a Weekend of Art and Music
This weekend, The Stove Network will host a variety of events to celebrate Halloween Weekend! On Friday night, Brave New Words - a monthly platform for new writing, spoken and sung - will once again be returning to The Stove for a Halloween Spectacular open mic night, from 7pm – 9pm. The October edition follows on from the success of last month’s first anniversary celebration, which saw an extraordinary mix of performances from local poets, songwriters and artists. Anyone with an original poem, song, story or performance themed around Halloween that they wish to showcase is encouraged to come along on Friday to share their piece, or come along and enjoy a hot drink from the café and be a part of a vibrant audience.  Entry is free, and open to all. To take part and for more information, please email martin@thestove.org. 
On Saturday afternoon, The Stove Café will host an afternoon of acoustic music from young local musicians. This open session for young local musicians aged between 12 and 17 is an opportunity for those who are interested in performing to come along and play some of their music. Led by guitar teacher in residence, David Bass, and held in the Stove Café from 2pm until 4pm. For more information, or if you would like to perform, contact David on 07929339109. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Saturday sees the launch of the exhibition, ‘The Haunted Land’; paintings by Sheila Mullen and a collection of poems by Katy Ewing. Sheila and Katy will be discussing their latest project in collaboration, which digs deep into the stories and experiences of an ancient Annandale burial ground, unearthing the region’s dark past and delving deep into local history. Entry is free and open to all from 7pm. 

End

Notes
The Stove Network is an artist-led organisation based in Dumfries and creating new activity and opportunities in the town centre based around The Stove, 100 High Street.

Contact:                               Martin Joseph O’Neill                  07929339109               martin@thestove.org 
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